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AGM 2022 - 2023 Annual Report President Report – Terry Sheather 
 
As I won’t be standing again, I offer a heartfelt thank you to the members of the Association for their support, with a special 
mention for the Committee Members I have worked with over these last five years. 
For those putting their hand up this year I wish you all the best in your endeavors in taking the Association forward and I ask 
the Members to remember that the Committee tries to do the right thing by everyone.  
Their endeavor to do the right thing sometimes leads to differences of opinion, but that doesn’t negate the fact that the 
Committee has tried to do the very best they can for everyone. Will the new Committee make mistakes… of course they will, 
that however will not be their intention.  
 
So as Members of the Association please give them your support and wish them success. 
 
The Association is in a solid position coming out of the Covid restrictions, this can be seen the numbers of new members as 
well as the numbers of returning members. We are also in the fortunate position of having a number of clubs enquiring about 
membership, of course they would be welcomed, and I believe they would fit in to the way 3D AAA is structured.  The solidity 
can also be seen in the consolidation of our assets, we now have a central register of assets, we know how many targets we 
have, exactly what they are and where they are.  
The treasurer knows what money is spent and where it is spent, the Association no longer depends on individuals keeping 
tabs, or not, on the Associations assets. 
When in 1993 Merrilyn and I brought the first 3D targets into Australia we had only a vague vision of what we could try to 
establish and where we hoped ‘it’ could progress. Success was only gained by the commitment of hundreds of individuals 
who shared the vision which ultimately became our National 3D Association. While this was the beginning, the real success 
came with the people building the clubs and putting in the hard yards…that’s what the Association is….it’s the members and 
their willingness to commit. 
In closing…I believe we have a bright future, but nothing is guaranteed, it will only continue to grow as a sporting body 
through the support of the Committee, support of the clubs and the support of the archers. 
I wish you all, all the best in archery. God bless. 
 
Terry Sheather 
Outgoing President and Founding Member of 3D AAA. 

 

 
 
Regards, 

 
Terry Sheather 

President 3DAAA 
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